

14-1581 CONSENT

824 S. 8th Street • Manitowoc, WI 54220 Phone: 920-652-0372 • Fax: 920-652-0657

Website: mainlymanitowoc.com

July 29, 2014

Alderman Jim Brey Licensing, Permits, and Inspections Committee City of Manitowoc 900 Quay Street Manitowoc, WI 54220

Dear Alderman Brey,

We are writing to inform you that after further discussion by the Mainly Manitowoc Board of Directors, we are regretfully withdrawing our proposal to manage operations of the Farmers' Market beginning in 2015. Therefore, we will not be attending the Committee meeting on Wednesday, July 30, 2014.

If you have further questions, please contact me at the number listed above or at jamie.zastrow@mainlymanitowoc.com.

Sincerely,

Jamie Zastrow

Executive Director

cc: Jennifer Hudon, City Clerk

Patricia Roth

President, Board of Directors

Patua Lock